President’s Letter — August
2021

My president’s report is light this month. However, the Board
handled several heavy issues this past month, and we had a
short turn-around from our last BOD meeting in July. That
said, I feel we are now better positioned to concentrate on
upcoming events and health programs which is definitely the
forward course we have been trying very hard to achieve. Our
club has some very successful committees, we experienced a
successful National, and now we will turn to the election
process and the report of our Financial Review Committee. It
has been all-hands-on-deck and there have been several hands
offering to help, although we still have some committees who
are shorthanded. We’'d be grateful of any other club members
who would like to help however they can. I hope summer finds
all of us enjoying some deserved downtime and healthy loved
ones.
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